
 

 

PCL/SEC/24-25/043                        24th August 2024 

To, 
The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 

SCRIP CODE: 539636 

Subject: Clarification on significant price movement 

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2582 dated 23rd August 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is in response to your communication referred above seeking clarification on Significant Price 
Movement. 

We would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has been promptly informing the stock exchanges on 
all events and information, which have a bearing on operation or performance of the Company. 

There is no undisclosed/ price sensitive information or any impending announcement/ corporate 
action which needs to be informed to the stock exchanges at this point of time. 

Further, we would like to assure you that Company will, as required under SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015, continue to promptly inform the stock exchanges of 
all material events/ information/ actions. 

We hope the above clarifies your requirement and request you to kindly take the same on your 
records.  

Thanking you, 

For Precision Camshafts Limited 
 
 
 
________________ 
Tanmay M. Pethkar 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Mem. No: A53618 
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